
Wednesday October 4th, 2017, 5:30 
Tony, Charles, Kacey, Ryan D., Alyssa (SU Student and future member), Terry (SU 
student), Sara (SU professor), Stanley (Adrenaline High & Zoo) 
 
Next meeting Wednesday November 8th at 5:30 (Tony maybe see if we have a larger 
room available) Sarah’s class (of 11 students) will be presenting recycling options. 
 
Leadership Training.  
Who would like to go? 
 
Where are we with Bee City? 
Certification is waiting for affiliation expertise then Tony will present at next 
workshop for city council (we may need to help with presentation).  Maybe 
encourage SU to put bees on properties that are not being used. Possibly the boy 
scouts or seniors could be a contact for city hives? Or maybe a pollinator garden 
project? 
 
Sarah’s Class project presentation 
They are asking and hopefully finding answers to some of the hard questions with 
recycling in the city and future projects in the city, looking into helping make the 
Folk Festival a zero waste event. 
 
Contact Leroy White and see if he has contacted and been approved for his trial with 
3 apartment complexes and what we can do to help.  
 
Homework: 
Tony let us know what you need for the Bee City presentation 
 
Terry and Alyssa write opinion piece about bees for Salisbury Independent. Stress 
native plants importance and honey usefulness. 
 
Kacey put Terry and Alyssa in contact with bee people and Greg Bassett.  


